
Nomination of Stephen Clarke for Alderperson 

 

Stephen Clarke was first elected as councillor for Southville ward in 2015, before being elected for a 

second term of office in 2016. 

Having come from a background in the legal profession, Steve was able to bring the analytical and 

questioning skills developed in that profession to his role as a councillor. 

As well as serving on Development Control committees and the Overview and Scrutiny Management 

Board, Steve chaired the Resources Scrutiny Committee in both 2019/20 and 2020/21. 

Although no longer a serving councillor, Steve still plays an active role in the city’s political arena, 

working with numerous campaign groups particularly in tackling the climate emergency. 


